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Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion up until 
Monday, June 20th at 
5am 
 

Media Inquiries: 
Gene Diabo 
Communications Officer, 
Operations  
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2254 
 

____________________ 

 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 

 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

 
 
 

 
Garbage Pick-up as usual Friday, June 

24
th

  
 

(Kahnawake – 22, Ohiarí:ha/June 2016) The Waste Management 
Department of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the 
community that there will be NO interruption to door-to-door Garbage Pick-
up this Friday, June 24th or Friday, July 1st.  

The Recycling Depot will also be open this Friday, June 24th, but closed on 
Friday, July 1st. Door-to-door Recycling Pick-up will continue without 
interruption on Monday, July 4th. 

For future reference, please note that garbage service is never interrupted, 
with the exception of Christmas or New Years Day landing on a Friday. 

For further information, please contact Holly McComber at Public Works by 
calling 450-632-5825. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 


